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COMMENTS OF EL PAS0 NATURAL GAS COMPANY AND MOJAVE PIPELINE 
COMPANY ON PROPOSED DECISION 

In accordance with Rule 14.3 (a) of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, El 

Paso Natural Gas Company (EPNG) and Moj ave Pipeline Company (Moj ave) submit their j oint 

comments on the "Interim Opinion on Greenhouse Gas Regulatory Strategies" issued by 

President Peevey on February 8, 2008 (Proposed Decision). 

Introduction and Back~round 

The EPNG and Mojave pipeline systems provide over 30% of the natural gas consumed 

in ~alifornia.' The two companies are subsidiaries of El Paso Corporation (collectively, "El 

Paso"), which is organized around two core businesses-pipelines and exploration and 

production. El Paso's pipeline group operates a network of nearly 43,000 miles of pipeline, 

comprising over 20% of the interstate gas pipeline infrastructure in the country. El Paso has 

operations in over thirty (30) states and several federal jurisdictions. 

El Paso currently helps satisfy, and will continue to help meet, California's growing 

demand for clean-burning natural gas through its extensive network of natural gas pipelines and 

future natural gas projects. As a Climate Action LeaderTM and member of the California Climate 

Action Registry (CCAR), El Paso has been in the forefront of efforts to address the concerns 

being expressed by public and governmental stakeholders over the issue of GHGs. El Paso has 

been an active participant in the development of California regulations related to GHG emissions 

and has commented extensively in the CPUC and CEC processes, including prior comments in 

this proceeding on a number of issues. El Paso is also active in the Western Climate Initiative 

(WCI) process. 

' EPNG and Mojme ;ae interstate pipelines subject to federal mther than state utility commission jurisdiction However, we 
will cordinue to cooperate with state agencies such as the Commission as appropriate. 






















